
Public Notice 

 

Haskell CISD will be providing information to private nonprofit schools within 

Haskell CISD’s boundaries that would like to learn about participating in Title I, 

Part A services. Title I, Part A is a federal program intended to assist schools in 

meeting the academic needs of struggling students.  

 

The meeting will be at 12:00 noon at the Haskell CISD Administration Office at 

605 N. Ave. E on Tuesday, May 21, 2024. 

 

Please contact Michelle Thane, Program Director, at 940-864-2602 ext. 105 for 

additional information. 


